WKBT LA CROSSE

To: La Crosse Department of Public Works
c/o Dale Hexom
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601

Date: September 2, 2015

Dear Mr. Hexom:

WKBT Television will again televise the annual Oktoberfest Parade on
Saturday October 3, 2015. We will need your approval as in the past to
reroute the sidewalk to allow us to set up our coverage area on the corner of
St Cloud and Copeland Ave. We will start to mark off the area and construct
the scaffold late Friday afternoon October 2nd.

Sincerely,

Matt Sperling
Chief Engineer
WKBT TV
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